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Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We hope everyone is safe and well after the magnitude 7 earthquake that occurred around 

0845H today. 
 
Kindly be informed of the status of MICT operations as of this time: 
 
Gates and Yard Operations - resumed and fully operational 
Vessel Operations - resuming by phases (after check and clearance from Safety and 

Engineering Teams) 
 
Rest assured that we are prioritizing the safety of all port employees, customers and your 

cargoes at this time. 
 
For any changes in our operations, we shall inform the stakeholders immediately.  
 
Regards, 
 
MICT Management 
 


